
AGENDA 
Caledonia Band Booster Board Meeting 

Tuesday August 13, 2019 @ 6:00-7:00 
 
 

PRESIDENT: Sam Botello 
- Band camp: Sam’s observation from spending the week at band camp. Very 
efficiently run schedule, great group of kids who were very respectable. We 
should be proud of them. It was added that the Facebook photos added daily 
to the Band Booster FB page were a hit with parents.  
 

VICE PRESIDENT: Sue Stearns 
- Band photos: Being planned for a Monday night rehearsal in September. 
More details to come. 
 

TREASURER: Cindy VanNoord 
- Bank Statement 
- Financial update 
- Band Camp 
 

SECRETARY: Carla Massel 
- Nothing at this time 
 

H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare 
- Welcome Kegan Ball to the Caledonia Band family! 
- Newly wrapped trailer is a big success. 
- Band Bash: October 25th 
- Indoor marching band concert: October 29th 

- Winterguard Festival: March 1st to be held at Caledonia High School 
- MSBOA Jazz Festival: We will be hosting this year March 12th 
 
M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers 
- Don is excited to be able to bring back extra events/programs that have 
been held in the past: 8th grade fun day, 3 mini strikes and 8th grade jazz 
band. 
- 6th grade band concerts will now be held before the high school band 
concerts. 
- 7th & 8th grade concerts will now combine both the Duncan Lake and Kraft 
Meadows bands. The jazz band will play at 2 of these concerts as well. 
 

 
 



WEBMASTER: Tim Hess 
- Website update: The Caledonia Band online store is now up and running. 
Sales can be made thru 8/29/19. Visit www.caledoniabands.com/store.html to 
place your orders.  
 

UNIFORM MANAGER: Janette Botello/Barb Miron/Cindy VanNoord 
- Huge thanks to all the volunteers that helped us with uniform fittings.  
- All students have been fit with their marching uniform and shoes and gloves 
have been ordered.  
- Any problems or issues let us know immediately.  
- Looking ahead, we will need many volunteers to help after every game and 
competition.  
 

T-SHIRTS: Kelly Shepherd 
- Went over all the merchandise now available in the online store. Talk of 
adding hoodies was discussed. 
 
PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill 
- Nothing at this time 
 

FUNDRAISING CHAIR: Val Gootjes 
- Scrap metal drive: September 14th, 8am – 5pm. To be chaired by Chad and 
Carla Massel. More information to come.  
- Bylaws tabled until next month: to be added to September’s meeting 
agenda. Giving all members to go over them and to be voted on. 
 
SCRIPS: Micki Snyder 
- List of order dates for the 2019/2020 school year. These could change due 
to weather/school closing. Please have orders in by 6pm on the evening of 
these date: 
Sept 11th 
Oct 9th 
Nov 6th 
Dec 11th 
Jan 8th 
Feb 5th 
March 11th 
April 15 (due to Spring Break) 
May 6th 
May 27th (this might change due to the calendar) last ordering for the school 
year 



 
HOSPITALITY CHAIR:  Pam Andrulis 
- Nothing at this time 
 
COMMUNICATION:  Joan Knipping 
- Parent volunteer/donation letter: revisions to be made. 


